
 

April 18th, 2022 

 

Families for James Lankford 

P.O. Box 1639 

Bethany, OK 73008-1639 

 

Dear Sen. Lankford, 

 

On behalf of FRC Action PAC, the political action committee connected with Family Research 

Council Action, it is my pleasure to announce our endorsement of your candidacy for reelection 

to the U.S. Senate from Oklahoma. 

 

Since its inception, FRC Action PAC has supported candidates who take a strong stand for faith, 

family, and freedom. In this critical hour, Americans are looking for bold leaders who are willing 

to defend these values. My team and I have worked closely with you in Washington, D.C. and 

know you to be such a leader. You understand the fundamental importance of protecting the right 

to life, the central role strong families must play if our country is to thrive, and that religious 

liberty is the bedrock of a truly prosperous nation. 

 

During your time in both the U.S. House and U.S. Senate, you have been a vocal advocate for 

these principles. You have not just been a solid vote, you have been a leader. You have stood 

with us in supporting legislation like the Born-Alive Abortion Survivors Protection Act which 

would protect babies who survive a failed abortion, and in supporting tax policies that uphold the 

nuclear family. You have been an especially strong supporter of religious freedom, as you have 

opposed radical legislation here at home like the Equality Act and Fairness for All as well as 

calling on the State Department to promote religious freedom abroad. You have faced relentless 

attacks from the radical Left because of your leadership but have not caved to their pressure. We 

know that you will continue to lead on these issues if reelected to the U.S. Senate.  

 

FRC Action PAC is confident that you will continue to be a dedicated advocate for life, freedom, 

and strong family values. You are the type of leader our nation desperately needs, and we are 

pleased to offer our endorsement of your candidacy for reelection to the U.S. Senate.  

  

Sincerely, 

   

                         
Tony Perkins 

President 


